National Library Week 
Public Service Announcement

(PSA)

Promotion
Attention PLHS Kaws:   Your public service announcement promoting awareness of the PLHS Library Media Center is needed.  

PLHS Media Center is soliciting short scripts aimed at promoting awareness of the PLHS Library Media Center, PLHS library programs, reading, or information literacy.   The scripts should be 30-45 seconds long and must be appropriate for school broadcast.  

Public Service Announcements in video and audio formats will be accepted.  


Two grand prize winners will be selected!  Each Grand Prize winning PSA will receive a $50 savings bond from 1st State Bank and Trust of Perry.  Runners up will receive gift certificates to area business.  Winners will have their public service announcements aired on the KAW Update and/or the Daily Bulletin during National Library Week (April 2-8, 2006).  Check out the Kaw Journal and the PLHS Library webpage for a complete list of prizes, area sponsors, and other contest information.
Please send your tapes (VHS, CD, DVD, and cassette) labeled with your name(s), and seminar teacher to Mrs. Whitaker.  All scripts must be received by March 27, 2006. 

The contest is sponsored by the PLHS Library Media Center and other area businesses.  For more information, please call 785-597-5124 or email swhitake@usd343.org .
